
From: Steve Devisser 

Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 11:54 AM 

To: Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca> 

Subject: Re: Licensing Short-Term Rental Accommodations 

 

Here's my written submission for delegation 

"Hi Everyone, 

This committee is considering imposing a license 

requirement 

upon anyone who wants to rent out a room, a 

unit,  

or a house for short terms. 

Will this committee also address host protections? 

What protections will be in place for hosts 

when dealing with a problem guest? 

Who will enforce the protections? 

Steven Devisser" 

 


